
                     

 
 

Third Degree Monthly Meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, 

October 11, in Room 13, Faith Formation Building at St Pius X at 7:00 

pm.   
 

 
Fourth Degree:  
 

Brother Knights,  

The Bishop Kelley, Assembly 185 of the 4th degree will meet October 19 

in room 13, Faith Formation Building at St Pius X at 7:00 pm. 
Faithful Navigator, 

Tom Schultz 

 

October Birthdays: We wish these brother Knights a very Happy 

Birthday. This month’s celebrants include: Michael Arnold, Blaine 

Bennett, Jim Burkhardt, Jay Corbin, Thomas Dillon, Wayne Hash, Phil 

Hostak, Jud Leifheit, Terry McHugh, Daniel Moberg, Christopher Moon, 

Richard  Morse, Daniel Muha, Stephen Murphy, Brett Robbins, Joshua 

Schultz, James Stillinger, John Webb, Fr. Daniel Wetzler, Daniel Yake 

 

Knight of the Month of August:  Dr Christopher Moon 

Family of the Month of August:  Wally & Laurie 

Meyer 

Good of the Order:  Please pray for all Knights and their families 

who need our prayers, especially Rob and Jennifer Palus, Graham and 

Betsy Crutchfield, Greg Kemp, Barbara Smalley, Dennis and Leora Frei, 

John Webber, Fr Gabriel Morales, Barbara & John Webb, Ron Carroll, 

Gary Mladjan, Dan Moberg, Theo Schultz, Sam Redline and family, Bill 

Sturgeon, Webb Holland, David Laird, Ron Carroll, and Celina Cornelius, 

Christine Brannon, Patrick McMonigle.   

 Please send your prayer requests to Craig Frei at 

CraigFrei@gmail.com  
 

Recruitment: Brother Phil Hostak 

Online contact forms are available at https://info.kofc.org/us.html . 

This URL can be made into a shortcut on a smartphone home screen 

such that it is always readily available.  If you fill out such a contact 

form for a prospective knight, if possible, please enter Phil’s email 

address (planthos1@gmail.com ), otherwise enter your own email 

address and give Phil a call at 206-755-0869 so that he can follow up.   

 

 

 

Facebook:  
https://www.facebook.com/KofC11623/ 

Web:  
https://www.stpiuscda.org/knights-of-

columbus-council-11623   

October 2023 Newsletter 

Grand Knight, Wayne Hash 

Hashfamily03@gmail.com  
Financial Secretary, Craig Frei 

Grand Knight's Report 

Dear Brother Knights, 

It’s beginning to feel a lot like fall. This 

time of year gets busy with yard work. 

Even if you don’t have a lot of trees or 

vegetable gardens, making sure the 

grass, shrubs, house, and sprinkler 

systems are properly prepared for the 

winter can be exhausting. It’s also a 

time to look forward to indoor social 

activities. Our first breakfast went over 

well. I heard a lot of compliments and 

was pleased with the amount of help that 

we had. Thank you! We have another 

breakfast on October 15th. We will have 

a sign-up sheet at our October meeting. 

The next big event is Turkey Bingo on 

Friday, November 10th. We’ll need 

volunteers from about 2PM to 10:30PM. 

We will have three shifts again, so the 

work will be spread out. I’ll have more 

information and another sign up sheet as 

well. Last but most important is I need 

to let everyone know about our next 

Fraternal Benefit Night. This will be 

held on Tuesday, October 17, 2023 at 

5:30 PM. It is on-line so you can watch 

it from the comfort of your  

BarcaLounger. You need to register on 

the K of C website www.kofc.org/. 

Once you are on the Knight’s webpage, 

there is a bright yellow banner across 

the top with a REGISTER TODAY 

button. Click this button, add Idaho to 

the drop-down dialog and press 

SUBMIT. This will bring you to the 

registration page to enter your name and 

email. Press submit when you are done. 

If it all works, you’ll get an email with a 

link that you use to launch the 

presentation on October 17th. This is 

important for those of you who want to 

understand the insurance options 

available to Knights and it also helps our 

council with obtaining Star Council. 

Please register as soon as possible.  

Thank you and Vivat Jesus. 
Wayne Hash - Grand Knight     
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Upcoming events: 
October 7 – Hawktober fest at Holy Family Catholic School. 

October 8 – sit with a Knight at the 10 am Mass.  Sit in the choir side and 

wear your vest if you have one. 

October 11 – Council meeting in room 13 at 7:00 pm in the Faith 

Formation building. 

October 15 – Breakfast for Michael to support local food banks. 

October 28 – Coats for kids distribution at St. Joan of Arc social hall, 9 am 

to 3 pm. 

October 29 – Delta Church drive at St. Pius X. 

November 4 – Exemplification at St. Pius X after 5 pm Mass 

November 10 – Turkey Bingo at St. Pius X.  Doors open at 4 pm. 

November 19 – Breakfast for Vocations. 

December 8 – Christmas social for Knights and spouses. 

December 14 – Decorate St. Pius X church for Christmas 

 
 

 
 
Glenn Abbott is presented with a plaque for Family of the Year from 
Grand Knight Wayne Hash. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dr Christopher Moon is presented a 
certificate for Knight of the Month 
from Grand Knight Wayne Hash and 
KC Columbo. 

 
 
Brother Glenn Abbott is presented 
the Ray Sabrowski award for “above 
and beyond service” at the North 
Idaho state fair at the KC Dog house 
from Grand Knight Wayne Hash, KC 
Columbo and Craig Frei. 
 



 
 
Grand Knight Wayne Hash and  KC Columbo present a check of 
$300.00 to Lisa Hersh for the upcoming Women’s retreat program.  
This year’s retreat is September 29 through October 1. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Council Knights and spouses serve food 

for the September breakfast.  The 

proceeds support “Penney’s from 

Heaven”. 

 

 
 

KC Columbo greets parishioners as they 

enter to enjoy a breakfast of pancakes, 

sausage, and scrambled eggs.  KC 

Columbo says “Thank you” to Dennis 

Edelbrock, Pat Tuley, Steve Murphy, 

Glen Abbott, Gary Fessler, Ray Stongle, 

Denny McMonigle, Doug Cornutt, Dr 

Chris Moon, Ben Sturgeon, Phil & 

Kathleen Hostak, Ron Carroll, Scott 

Hayman, Eric Christensen, Wayne & 

Michelle Hash, Barry Lyons IV, and 

Craig Frei for their assistance with the 

breakfast.   



 
 

Approximately 44 Knights, wives, and widows enjoyed a fall social pot 

luck meal.  Council 11623 provided the meat and drinks, the guests 

provided a dish to share.  The gathering provided fellowship and fun for 

all in attendance. 

 

 


